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S.F. 3989 requires the commissioner of transportation and the Metropolitan Council (“Council”) to 

jointly perform a cost-benefit analysis for each proposed guideway. The final analysis must be 

posted on MnDOT’s website and the Council’s website. The commissioner and Council must also 

submit the final analysis to the legislative auditor and to the legislature.  

 

 

 


